
Questions and Concerns—Submitted by Amy Knox via email on 11-1-2020 

 I do not know the technical differences of intermittent stream or seasonal 
or storm event, but I did not appreciate Mr. Puerto indicating that he had 
not noticed water in the last few years.  There is some kind of stream 
running through my property from 129 Hebron Road for a majority of the 
year. I wish the committee had looked at my side of the property more 
during the site walk on September 19th.  
 

 I am concerned that more projects at 129 Hebron Road means more litter 
floating down the stream from their carelessness.  They don't seem too 
concerned with placing their tree branches and such on their back property 
line. I wonder how Mr. Hillman feels about it? 
 

 There is a stream running through my property from 129 Hebron Rd most 
of the year. My children play in it, as well as it being used by various 
wildlife, deer, raccoons, birds, reptiles, etc.  I do not want this disturbed.  
 

 I have not seen enough information about the septic and it's location, etc 
for a decision to be made. Should/did they already have put a septic in? 
One that was required for the addition?     Do they want to move it, or add 
to it, I am unsure.  
 

 Are there plans to move the proposed pool? 
 

 I saw no plans for an elevated fence, just a comment that it will happen. I 
am not trusting this. If he says he hasn't noticed water, how will he put 
these in the proper location? 
 

 Without clearly delineated wetlands boundaries, I am not sure how any 
decisions on these projects can be made.  
 

 Thank you for your time and considerations on these matters 
 


